

Allyson Saunders <asaunders@weber.edu>

Re: NTM Curriculum Proposal

1 message

Seokwoo Song <seokwoosong@weber.edu>

Fri, Jan 16, 2015 at 10:07 AM

To: Allyson Saunders <asaunders@weber.edu>

Cc: Brian Rague <brague@weber.edu>, David Ferro <dferro@weber.edu>

Hi, Allyson,

I have reviewed the NTM curriculum changes.

I think, the proposed changes are appropriate, considering the recent technology trends.

Thanks.

Seokwoo

On Fri, Jan 16, 2015 at 9:42 AM, Allyson Saunders <asaunders@weber.edu> wrote: Seokwoo

Thank you for being willing to review the NTM curriculum changes for the Networking Management Technology Major. Hopefully, you've had an opportunity to review the proposal. Would you be willing to write an email about your support or concerns that I could use for the University Curriculum. Again, I welcome your input and comments.

Thanks

Allyson

On Tue, Dec 16, 2014 at 4:15 PM, Seokwoo Song <seokwoosong@weber.edu> wrote: Hi, Allyson,

Thanks for sharing the NTM curriculum changes. I may get back to you after reviewing those changes. Thanks,

Seokwoo

On Tue, Dec 16, 2014 at 4:04 PM, Allyson Saunders <asaunders@weber.edu> wrote: Dr. Song

I wanted you to see the curriculum changes being proposed by NTM for the Network Management Technology major. This proposal will be reviewed by the COAST curriculum committee on January 15. I welcome your thoughts and input.

Thanks

Allyson Saunders

Allyson D. Saunders, Ph.D. NTM Department Chair